
 

23rd March 2018 

Good afternoon, 

 

…there goes another week and what a week.  Reception went on a trip (they were complimented on their 

behaviour). The School Council with Mrs Akhtar and Mrs Pingiori, went litter picking with Birmingham City Council, 

Year 4 presented Lenten Activities and Year 5 presented a beautiful mass this morning.  Year 4 and 5 had cricket 

coaching and Year 1 and Year 2 had a special lesson with the Coach this morning. Parents Evening was very 

successful and now everyone is going to lie down in a dark room for the weekend! 

Thank you to all of you who attended parents evening.  If you were unable to make it, please do arrange to see 

your child’s class teacher next week. 

 

On Monday pm:  Year 6 will have their Lenten Activities (rearranged from the snow day). 

 

On Tuesday :   Year 3 have swimming 

                          Year 5 have their Easter Play at 2pm in the Hall for parents 

                          Y3 have reconciliation at 6pm in Corpus Christi Church 

 

On Wednesday :  Y4, Y5 and Y6 have their Brass Assembly at 2.15pm for parents 

                                Last session for afternoon Nursery 

                                   

On Thursday  : School and (Nursery Full) time closes at 2pm for the Easter Break.  
 

The children will be taking part in a number of events in school next week to mark Holy Week; Stations of the 

Cross, Passion Story Assemblies and Prayer Services. 
 

Attendance overall since September – 95.81% 

Winners of the weekly attendance were Reception Class and Year 1 – well done (99.3%). 
 

Dinner prices will increase slightly in the first week we return in April - £2.30 per day and £11.50 per 

week for junior meals.  Nursery is now £2.00 per day and £10.00 per week. Please send your money in an 

envelope, clearly marked with your child’s name, class and what it is for, to your child’s class teacher on a Monday. 
 

After School Clubs next week are: 
 

Monday Dance Y1, 2 & 3    and  Football Y2 and Y3 

Tuesday Gym – Y1, 2 & 3  

Wednesday Basketball Y4, Y5 & Y6 
(The last sessions of Fizz Bang, After School Brass and KS2 Football were held last week). 
 

…Apologies for the confusion, I was helping out at interviews this week which is why I was out of school.  I am 

not leaving! I haven’t got the energy! I was merely interviewing candidates for a job as a Head Teacher at another 

school. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.                                      Mrs S Hobbs 
 


